
 

 
 

2nd SOUTHERN AFRICA WUKF OPEN 

CHAMPIONSHIP 
 
 

WELCOME KARATE FRIENDS OF NAMIBIA 
 

 

On behalf of Shotokan Karate Academy International (SKAI), it is our great 

honour to extend a warm welcome to all Countries, Federation Presidents, 

Referees, Coaches, Participants, and Spectators to the 2nd Southern Africa 

WUKF Open Championship, hosted in Windhoek, Namibia, from 10–11 October 

2025. 

 

This championship is more than a competition – it is a celebration of skill, 

discipline, sportsmanship, and unity across borders.  We are privileged to host 

athletes and officials from across Southern Africa and beyond, and we look 

forward to witnessing outstanding performances, the spirit of fair play, and the 

strengthening of friendships within the global WUKF family. 

 

To the athletes, may your dedication and hard work shine through every moment. 

To the referees and coaches, thank you for your guidance and integrity in 

upholding the values of karate.  To the spectators, your presence and support 

bring energy and encouragement to every competitor. 

 

Namibia, with its stunning landscapes and warm hospitality, is the perfect 

backdrop for this momentous occasion.  We hope you take the time to explore 

and enjoy the unique beauty and culture our country has to offer. 

 

Best of luck to all participants.  May this championship build international 

relationships, foster new friendships, strengthen bonds within the karate 

community, and inspire each of you to achieve your personal best. 

 

 

Welcome to Namibia, welcome to Windhoek, and welcome to the 2nd 

Southern Africa WUKF Open Championship! 


